AH Committee

From: Alice Tremble <alicetmaui@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11:16 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Maui Residents

WE SUPPORT OLOWALU HOUSING FOR OUR RESIDENTS. WE SUPPORT MENDING NOT ENDING AFFORDABLE HOUSES
FOR OUR LOCAL COMMUNITY. EVERYONE SHOULD HAVE THE OPPORTUNITY TO BE A FIRST TIME HOME BUYER. OUR
CHILDREN AND GRANDCHILDREN NEED HOMES.

MAHALO FOR YOU KOKUA,
ALICE AND GLENN TREMLBE



